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To: Matthew Quinones,

President, Board of Representatives

JonathanJacobson

Chairman, BOR Operations Committee

From: Chris Deliaselva

Assistant Corporation Counsel

Re: West Main Street Pedestrian Bridge

Revised Agreement/SOW with WMC

President Quinones and Chairman Jacobson,

As you know, there has been a request to clarify a few terms In the above referenced
agreement. In response thereto, the City has entered into a revisedagreement with Wengell, McDonnell
& Costelloforthe design of the West Main Street pedestrian bridge. Signed and red-lined versions of
that, revised Agreement and Scope of Work are attached hereto.

Thechanges to the Agreement and SOW make It clear that the subject bridge will be designed to
accommodate lightemergency vehicles, such as a police car or an ambulance, and that historic
preservation compliance shall be the City's responsibility. There are no other substantive changes. All
changes are included In the red-iine versions.

Finally, please note that, per Sec. 23-18.4 of the City'sCode of Ordinances, the revised
agreement, if approved by a majority vote of the entire Board of Representatives, does not need to be
approved bythe Board of Finance. Shouldthe Agreement be approved bythis Committee and,
subsequently, by less than a majority of the entire BOR, the Agreement will, at that time, be submitted
to the BOF for its consideration.

Thank you in advance for the Committee's considerationof this Agreement. You may, of course
contract me at your convenience If I may be of any further assistance to you.

Sincerely,

Chris Deliaselva

Assistant Corporation Counsel


